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January 13, 2021 
  
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION   
 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS for the Provision of Civil Engineering and Mechanical 
Professional (CEMP) Design, Electrical Protection Study, Environmental Data Collection, 
Permitting, and Further Related Documents and Services for the Construction of a 
Combined Heat and Power Cogeneration Project (the “RFQ”) 
 
In accordance with the terms and conditions of the Request for Qualifications (the “RFQ”), 
published on October 2, 2020 on the official webpage of the Puerto Rico Ports Authority for the 
provision of the reference services is hereby cancelled.  
 

D. Rejections, Alterations, or Withdrawals of Qualifications Statements and 
Responses Documents 

 
Issuance of this RFQ does not constitute a commitment by PRPA to award a contract. 
PRPA reserves the right to accept or reject, in whole or in part, and without further 
explanation, any or all Qualifications Statements and Responses submitted and/or to 
cancel this RFQ or another version of it, if it deems doing so is in the best interest of 
Puerto Rico. 

 
The PRPA will re-issue a revised RFQ for this project in the near future, remain aware for the 
publication notice. 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
Joel A. Pizá Batiz, Esq. 
Executive Director 

http://www.prpa.pr.gov/
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